
To: GMCB Team and Health Care Advocate Policy Team 
From: Sara Barry 
CC: Abe Berman, Tom Borys, Carrie Wulfman, Aaron Perry, Amy Bodette, Rachel Pilcher 
Date: August 28, 2024 
Subject: OneCare Vermont FY25 ACO Certification 

Dear Green Mountain Care Board and Health Care Advocate Policy Teams: 

Enclosed, please find the documents requested by the GMCB in support of OneCare’s re-certification 
request. Included in this submission are the following attachments: 

1. FY25 ACO Certification Eligibility Verification Form
2. Attachment A: Includes the Attachment A template along with related files
3. Attachment B: Verification on Oath or Affirmation
4. Attachment C: OneCare’s Policy and Procedure Glossary

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Attachments (13) 


